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Dear Sir or Madam, 

RE: Snowdon Road - Safer Routes to School Pedestrian & Cycling Improvement Proposals 

The planning conditions associated with the redevelopment of the former Blackberry Hill Hospital 
included funding to provide “Safer Routes to School” highway improvements in the vicinity of 
Bristol Metropolitan Academy. 

Bristol City Council would like to invite you to comment on the proposals for the use of that 
funding. The proposals shown on the enclosed drawing focus on improving pedestrian facilities in 
the vicinity of the school by providing a zebra crossing, dropped kerbs and wider footways. Bus 
stop accessibility improvements are also proposed, which include a raised bus stop and new path 
to the bus stop (subject to bus services operating on this route). Additional tree planting may also 
be possible. 

The length of Snowdon Road on the eastern side of the triangle green outside number 80 & 82 is 
proposed to be closed to motorised through traffic. This will reduce the number of vehicle 
movements in the vicinity of the proposed Zebra crossing and also reduce conflict on this narrow 
section of road at busy times. 

If you have any comments or suggestions, please contact Bristol City Council’s Road Safety & 
Local Engineering Team via the above email address and reference (RS21008-PC1) by 23 
December 2022. Comments in support of the scheme, as well as objections are valuable for the 
assessment of the proposals. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Road Safety & Local Engineering Team 
Bristol City Council 
 

    The Occupier 
    91 Snowdon Road 
    Bristol 
    BS16 2EH 
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E-mail highways.traffic@bristol.gov.uk 
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